

Lighthouse Care Center of Augusta
3100 Perimeter Parkway
Augusta, Georgia 30909

December 22, 2020

Dear Generous Donors of NAMI,

The Lighthouse Care Center of Augusta would like to thank everyone for their support and for the wonderful gifts and candy for our Children and Adolescents here at the hospital. Being away from home is never easy, especially when it's around the Holidays, your gifts will put a smile on their faces. We have several games planned for them this week and your gifts came at a very good time! Everything will also go to those that need them the most. The candy will be given out on Christmas Eve.

This year has been very difficult for everyone, but especially for the kids with mental health issues. Our hope is that one day they can pay it forward just as you have and that they will also share their experience, strength, and hope with another child that needs it.

Thank you again for your generous donation.

Sincerely

Whitney Vovou, CEO

Lighthouse Care Center of Augusta